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REF: KVM2023-E-009 

 

To: ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS AND SUPPLIERS 

 

2023 Office Closure Notice on 24th – 25th April for Hari Raya Aidilfitri 

 

KITZ Valve & Actuation (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd office will be closed in observance of Hari 

Raya from 24th to 25th April 2023 and we will resume our business on 26th April 2023. 

 

We thank you for your continuous support and wishing our customers blessed 

celebrations and festivities with their family and friends, Selamat Hari Raya Maaf 

Zahir dan Batin. 

 

 


